
 

 

 
 
 
 
No: 252/18 ERRATA 
 
 
1st May 2018 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
REDESIGN CONSULTATION WITH BRANCHES REMINDER - ERRATA 
 
Please note that the email address for enquiries regarding this LTB 252-18 was incorrectly 
issued as redesign@cwu.org and should in fact be re-design@cwu.org . Apologies for any 
confusion and please amend you records accordingly. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
   

     
 
Dave Ward      Tony Kearns   
General Secretary     Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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